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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Extensive sewer upgrade works 

 Wednesday 27 July to approximately Monday 15 August (estimated dates only, weather 

dependent) Mooloolaba 

 Tarcoola Avenue-Smith Street intersection. Local vehicle and pedestrian access REMAINS 

 Additional traffic control in place with current temporary changes to road conditions 

        Large machinery in operation  

 

Construction overview 
Extensive sewer infrastructure upgrade works are 
taking place as part of the Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Project. 

From Wednesday 27 July, for a period of up to 
three weeks, trenches of up to four metres deep 
must be dug under and across Tarcoola Avenue 
and new sewer pipes installed. 

To ensure local access remains to businesses and 
residences in Smith Street and Tarcoola Avenue, 
including the Mooloolaba Junction Convenience 
Centre shops, and safely undertake these works in 
the space constrained environment, traffic control 
will be operating each day. Each evening the site 
will remain accessible as per the current 
conditions. 

Waste collection services will continue with traffic 
control assisting with access as required. 

Please allow an extra five minutes travel time 
during this period and brief customers, suppliers 
and visitors where possible. 

Temporary changes to vehicle 
conditions  
Tarcoola Avenue – traffic control in place until 
mid August. Road expected to reopen in early 
September (exact date to be confirmed)  
 

This closure is required to assist with constructing the 
new Tarcoola Avenue-Brisbane Road signalised 
intersection and ongoing infrastructure upgrade works 
including sewer upgrade works. Tarcoola Avenue is 
expected to reopen in September as originally 
planned. 
 
All changes to traffic conditions are being performed 
under an approved Traffic Management Plan. 

What to expect during these works? 
Motorists are advised to obey reduced speed limits, 
follow directional signage and the instructions of 
traffic control and importantly, allow extra travel 
time.  

Local access REMAINS to all businesses and 
residences in Tarcoola Avenue and Smith Street. 
Please continue to support local businesses during 
the construction period. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au


